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18.7.22 

Donating PE Kit to School 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

It has been my pleasure to take many of the children from Year 6 to sporting events and 

competitions over the years. We have enjoyed fabulous days out and competed to a very high 

level. As the children now prepare to leave and continue their learning journey at various high 

schools, I have a small request.  

If you have PE kit & pumps that will not be used, I would be grateful if this could be 

donated to school. 

This helps with having a supply of spare kit for children to use if they forget their own. This is a 

great way to ensure that all children are able to access their PE lessons and other sporting events 

we provide.  

If you give permission for your child’s kit to be donated, this should be left with the class 

teacher and I will collect it or please leave it at the school office.  

Any donations of spare kit after that date will still be greatly appreciated.  

I wish your child all the very best in Year 7 and beyond.  

Many thanks 

Mr Corrigan 
Year 4 Teacher & PE Lead 
 

  


